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Minutes of Meeting
March 11, 2019
Chair Paul Thompson opened the meeting at 9:00 a.m. Also attending was Board Member Bill Gianacoples, Board Member Dana Shuttleworth, and Health Agent, Deborah Rogers. Health Inspector, Virginia Bacon was absent.

10 Brookmeadow Lane – Professional Engineer Jim Scanlon, requested the following variance.  1.) Reduction in groundwater separation to bottom of S.A.S. from 4’ required to 2’ provided with Presby treatment system.  Motion:  By Dana Shuttleworth, to accept the variance as written.    Seconded:  By, Bill Gianacoples, unanimous.

5 Baldpate Road –   Professional Engineer, Chuck Johnson, requested the following variances.  1.)   Percolation test couldn’t be performed due to wetness, Sieve analysis per MassDEP guidelines to be sent out to lab. He explained waterloo to pressure distribution. 2.)   Minimum vertical separation between septic tank inlet & outlet inverts & high groundwater of 12” required, Septic tank inlet & outlet to have rubber boots (due to high groundwater). Motion:  By Dana Shuttleworth, to accept the variance as written.    Seconded:  By, Bill Gianacoples, unanimous.

MINUTES OF MEETING - Motion:  By Dana Shuttleworth to accept the minutes of the meeting for February 11, 2019 as written.  Seconded:  By Bill Gianacoples, unanimous.
Meeting Adjourned at 10:15 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Deborah Rogers
_______________________






______________________
Paul Thompson- Chairman






Dana Shuttleworth- Clerk
_____________________
Bill Gianocoples - Member
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